
The Faces of our Future
are being shaped by the work of non­
profit groups such as the Boys and Girls 
Club of Oklahoma County. Armed with a 
Great Grant from the Oklahoma City 
Community Foundation, the Boys and 
Girls club breathed new life into

The Great Grant from the Community 
Foundation helped provide start-up Boys 
and Girls Club staffing of a park building 
in a neighborhood in need of positive 
youth programs. The result? By the end 
of its first month of operation, the new 
facility served up to 100 kids per day.

Reaching youth with positive programs 
McKinley Park at N.W. 13th and 
McKinley in Oklahoma City.

during non-school hours is a focus of the 
Community Foundation. The initiative is 
one you can support with a contribution 
to the Community Foundation’s Fund for 
Oklahoma City. Great Grants are help­
ing donors help their community. If you 
are interested in making a lasting 
difference - whether it is helping shape

young lives or any other community 
need - call us first. We can help make 
your personal philanthropy as successful 
as a well-run youth program. Oklahoma City

Positive programs offered by the Boys and Girls 
Club reached new kids, thanks to a Great 
Grant from the Oklahoma City Community 
Foundation. The grant funded staff for a new 
Club at McKinley Park in Oklahoma City.

Contact Jennifer Stewart at 405.235.5603 
or at j.stewart@occf.org. Or simply visit 
our Web site, www.occf.org. for more 
information.



Oklahoma City Funding Dreams for a Better Future

Community 
Foundation

P.O. Box 1146
Oklahoma City, OK 
73101-1146

The Oklahoma City Community 
Foundation is a non-profit public 
charity that works with donors and 
non-profit organization to attract 
and manage endowment funds for 
the community’s benefit.

As part of its mission, the 
Community Foundation promotes 
community programs that address 
specific opportunities and issues 
and provides support for organiza­
tions that can effectively deal with 
community needs.

A basic goal of each community pro­
gram is to develop effective solu­
tions to improve the community, not 
simply to distribute funds. The staff 
of the Community Foundation takes 
a proactive approach to assisting 
organizations in developing pro­
grams that meet the needs of the 
community today and in identifying 
emerging issues.

What are your dreams for a better 
community? Let us help them come 
true. For additional information, 
contact us at 405.235.5603, or visit 
our web site at www.occf.org.
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